

The Sanskrit College and University

1, Bankim Chatterjee Street, Kolkata 700073 | E-mail: regoffice.scu@gmail.com [Established by the Act No. XXXIII of 2015; Vide W.B Govt. Notification No 187-L, Dated- 19.02.2016] https://www.sanskritcollegeanduniversity.ac.in

Memo No: EST/R.O/SCU/042 (Notice)/2025/0501

Dated: 26.06.2025.

Notice

Kind Attention: All Teaching, Non-teaching Personnel and Students of the Sanskrit
College and University

Subject: Half holiday on 01/07/2025 from 2 pm on account of Doctor's Day

As per Government of West Bengal Memorandum No. 2376-F(P2) dated 25.06.2024, all the Academic and Administrative departments of (Kolkata and Nabadwip Campus) of The Sanskrit College and University shall be closed on 1st July, 2024 (Tuesday) at 2.00 PM on account of the Birth Day of Late Dr. Bidhan Chandra Roy, former Chief Minister of West Bengal.

(Srijib Bardhan)

Registrar

Registrar
The Supplied College and University